

5/24/2023

The City of Lead is discussing short-term rentals within the city limits of Lead. A work group has been established to participate in a series of meetings in June to facilitate a recommendation on short-term rentals to the Planning and Zoning Board and to the Lead City Commission.

The work group is comprised of representatives from entities including City board members, local stakeholders, businesses, realtors, short-term rental representatives, and representatives in opposition to short-term rentals.

The City of Lead is taking public comment and concerns regarding short-term rentals to present to the work group for discussion in June. Written comments can be submitted via email or dropped off at City Hall through Friday, June 2nd. All comments need to be documented in writing to be entered into the record and discussed within the work group, no phone calls please.

Comments and concerns can be emailed to: denniss@cityoflead.com
robinl@cityoflead.com

Or dropped off in writing at City Hall, 801 W Main St, Lead, SD.

Public comment on this topic is appreciated and community participation is key to this process. Discussing and protecting the needs of Lead is our priority.

Sincerely, Dennis Schumacher, Building Inspector Robin Lucero, City Planner

> City of Lead Buildings Department 801 West Main Street Lead, South Dakota 57754 Ph (605) 584-1617 Fx (605) 584-1407